
The following Senior Center policy proposal were developed at the January 10, 2018 meeting 
and finalized at the January 24, 2018 meeting of the Policy Committee. Proposal presented to 
membership April 3, 2018.

Facility use during Member Events

During Senior Center member events, the facility will be open for alternative member activities; 
i.e., Use of pool room, card room puzzle table, television viewing, etc. This policy excludes 
events or rentals by private people or organizations except as approved by the Executive 
Director.

 


